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	Draft Revised Business Plan for California High Speed Rail Released 

Today, the California High Speed Rail Authority issued its Draft Revised 2012 Business Plan. The document incorporates comments from the previous draft of November 2011 and highlights a lower cost estimate to complete the project as well as alternatives to its originally proposed plan for implementing High Speed Rail (HSR) in California. The revised plan’s estimate for construction reduces capital costs of the proposal by $30 billion. The plan reduces costs by starting earlier on construction and by revising estimates of inflationary costs on the entire project.

This version of the business plan is an improvement on the version released last November and cites the importance of connecting the High Speed Rail system to Los Angeles and Southern California. The business plan recommends that the most important element is to address beyond the Central Valley is the connection to Southern California includes initial investments in our rail corridors. The plan recommends investing $1 billion in both the Northern and Southern California segments which will ultimately connect HSR throughout California. The new approach to High Speed Rail in Southern California includes a “blended” program that builds upon existing rail systems, enhancing regional and commuter rail, reducing costs and minimizing impacts.  

                

While the plan recommends that the project connect to Southern California first, as a part of the blended approach to construction, the total funding for the southern California segment has not been identified. Metro and Metrolink are working closely to examine alternatives for planning and operations for the proposed early investment in Southern California’s commuter and regional rail system. Please click here to view the complete document. 
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120402_Draft_Revised_2012_Business_Plan.pdf
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